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Revision of Clark County Parking Code Would Reduce Parking, 
Change Development Design Requirements 

As Nevada’s economy continues to grow statewide, the Southern Nevada valley faces critical 
decisions regarding smart growth for the valley once again. Ahead of future growth, Clark 
County, with support from the Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada 
(“RTCSN”), began a broad study on the parking code requirements for future development and 
established a stakeholder group to develop a new strategy going forward. These changes could 
impact all future development and redevelopment projects in Clark County. 

The proposed changes seek to bring the Clark County parking code in line with the county’s 
goals for sustainable development and would reduce parking ratios for new developments and 
redevelopment, including retail centers, hotels, industrial sites and office buildings. The 
proposed changes would require parking designs that encourage alternative forms of 
transportation, such as required bicycle parking, additional walkways on surface parking lots and 
incentives for space designated for public transit. The proposed changes would impact allowable 
overhang of parking spaces into landscaping, the types of landscaping that may be included in 
parking lots and the general layout and placement of parking lots for new development and 
redevelopment. 

Please click here to view other possible changes to the Clark County parking code. For more 
information on this important matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

For decades, Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck has been a nationally recognized leader in real 
estate law. We are known throughout the U.S. for the scale and prestige of our work, and our 
industry relationships are second to none. Through a multidisciplinary real estate practice, we 
take a business-oriented approach to providing practical solutions to today’s real estate market 
challenges. This isn’t an academic practice of law; this is real-world representation that 
prioritizes your complete business success. Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck understands how 
this public policy decision might affect your business and stands ready to answer any questions 
you have. 

This document is intended to provide you with general information regarding potential changes 
to the Clark County Parking Code. The contents of this document are not intended to provide 
specific legal advice. If you have any questions about the contents of this document or if you need 
legal advice as to an issue, please contact one of the attorneys listed above or your regular 
Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP attorney. This communication may be considered 
advertising in some jurisdictions. 
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